
Join now and get a special rebate on your 
membership dues. New AFGE members will get $50, and 

the recruiter will receive whatever the local pays.

While VA leadership in Washington, DC was denying there were shortages of Personal 
Protective Equipment (PPE), our union, AFGE, was on the streets and in the media 
demanding VA employees get the PPE we need on the front lines. 

As a result of our action, we’re starting to see important improvements that will 
benefit EVERYONE. The victories our union wins will help our veterans, employees, 
and families be safer and healthier.

We’re asking you to join together with your coworkers today. Help us ramp up 
the pressure to win on important priorities for front-line workers. Together, we 
can make our VA a better, safer place for our veterans and employees. 

Join.afge.org | Fax: 202-301-1269


